
TO:  Village Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  June 14, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor Code Amendment – Wine Bottles 

 

 

Pursuant to Public Act 94-1047, a new Section 6-33 was added to the Liquor Control 

Act of 1934 (325 ILCS 5/6-33) regarding sealing and removal of open wine bottles 

from a restaurant.  A restaurant licensed to sell alcoholic liquor in the State of Illinois 

may permit a patron to remove one unsealed and partially consumed bottle of wine 

for off-premise consumption provided that the patron has purchased a meal and 

consumed a portion of the bottle of wine with the meal on the restaurant premises.   

 

Please find attached an Ordinance amending Title 11, Chapter 112 to be in 

compliance with 235 ILCS 5/6-33.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 


